
From: gertr@comcast.net [mailto:gertr@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 12:13 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Testimony for the 9August meeting 
 
Please support the Outdoor Maritime Display project proposed for the next Willamette 
River , named the North Greenway. 
PP&R now has the federal funding to start the Design/Planning of this greenway this 
fall. 
 
Dr Roger L Gertenrich 
3570 SW River Parkway # 501 97239 
 


